
Dear Freedom First Bank,

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. I am writing to you as an
enthusiastic supporter of youth development initiatives and to bring your attention to a
worthy cause that I am actively involved in.

As an avid golfer and a firm believer in the power of sports to shape young lives
positively, I have taken the initiative to organize a golf tournament specifically designed
to help children in need. The Joyful Givers: Driving Fore Kids Golf Tournament will take
place on October 14 at Hanging Rock Golf Course, and all proceeds will be dedicated to
supporting underprivileged kids in our community.

We aim to make this event an enjoyable and successful endeavor that not only raises
funds but also promotes a sense of community and camaraderie among participants.
By involving passionate golfers, local businesses, and individuals like yourself, we can
truly make a difference in the lives of these children.

Your organization has a remarkable reputation for supporting causes related to youth
development, and we genuinely believe that your contribution can significantly impact
the success of our tournament. We kindly request your support in the form of a
monetary donation, sponsorship, or any other means that align with your organization's
values.

Here are a few ways you can participate and make a difference:

1. Monetary Donation: Your generous financial contribution will directly benefit the
children we support by providing them with educational opportunities, sports
equipment, and mentorship programs.

2. Sponsorship: By becoming a sponsor, your organization will receive prominent
recognition in our promotional materials, including banners, brochures, and our
event website. This sponsorship will not only showcase your commitment to
philanthropy but also increase your brand visibility.

● Bronze package ($100.00-$250.00)
○ Logo on Event Flyer

● Silver Package ($250.00-$500.00)
○ Logo on Event Flyer and Banner

● High School Package ($500+)
○ Logo on Flyer, banner, and flag "Hole sponsored by _______"



3. In-Kind Donations: We welcome any in-kind contributions that can be used as
prizes for the golf tournament, such as gift certificates, merchandise, or services.
Your generosity will help create an exciting and rewarding experience for our

I kindly ask you to review our proposal and consider supporting our cause. Your
contribution, regardless of the amount, will go a long way in brightening the lives of
these deserving children and giving them hope for a better future.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to
contact me directly at 540-353-9323 or buildingbridgesoverbarriers@gmail.com. I am
more than willing to discuss this opportunity further or arrange a meeting at your
convenience.

Thank you for your time, consideration, and potential support. Together, we can make a
lasting impact on the lives of children in our community and provide them with the tools
they need to succeed.

With heartfelt gratitude,

Jalen Small

Founder, Building Bridges over Barriers


